
INFORMATIONAL FACT SHEET

Performance dates and times: Saturday, June 28, 2025
MANDATORY REHEARSALS: 

ONSTAGE BLOCKING REHEARSAL will take place at Nonnewaug High School
in the evenings of 6/25, 26 and 27        

Auditions
Children will be asked to perform certain dance movements and dramatic play. Every
effort is made to make the child feel comfortable during the audition and to provide a
role in the production. All performers will be notified by email of their acceptance.
After receipt of your acceptance, please go to our website, www.woodburyballet.com,
to check rehearsal schedule, etc. (Under the Performer’s tab.)



Informational Fact Sheet for Wizard of Oz Performance
All students ages 3 and up will be performing in Wizard of Oz. The following classes
do NOT have to audition and will rehearse during class times: ALL DISCOVERY
CLASSES, A Level and Tuesday 6:00 B LEVEL. Production fee is $135 (one role). This
includes a costume for you to keep, professional videographer download of the
performance, admin fees, theater rental fees, etc. (Tickets purchases are separate.)
Please inform us via email if your child will not be participating in Wizard of Oz by
March 14, 2025. If not, a production fee will be withdrawn from. your account of file
on March 15.  The above classes will only participate in one show. (See cast list for
times assigned to each cast.)

All older dancers who wish to participate must attend an audition. The production
fee is $200 for dancers cast in 2 or more roles. These dancers will play a bigger role in
the production and will rehearse on Friday evenings, Saturday afternoons and some
Sundays (depending on the role). 

ALL dancers are required to attend dress rehearsal at the stage on Friday, June 27.
This is a MANDATORY rehearsal. We feel that the backstage of a theater can be a
dangerous place so it is imperative that your child attend dress rehearsal for their
safety and the quality of the production. If your dancer misses this rehearsal, they will
not be permitted to perform so save the date now. Please note that Woodbury Ballet does
not permit parents backstage at the theater. The commitment to perform indicates
that your child is comfortable being without a parent for the duration of the dress
rehearsal/shows (approximately 2 hours for each day)

Production fees are due by:  March 15. A late fee will be applied if not paid in full by
then.  Production fees will be auto drawn from your account on file if we do not hear
from you in writing that your child chooses to not participate.

All dancers with 2 or more roles will be required to wear a skin colored leotard
(camisole) under their costumes. This can be purchased at La Luna Dancewear.
Tights can be purchased at Woodbury Ballet.

Questions?
Email: woodburyballetacademy@gmail.com

Phone or text: 203.263.0313


